Councillor Ana Bailão



Ward 18, Davenport City Hall, 100 Queen Street West 2nd Floor, Suite C42 Toronto, ON M5H 2N2 Tel.: 416-392-7012 Fax: 416-392-7957

councillor_bailao@toronto.ca



COMMUNITY MEETING

Have your say on the 2011 City of Toronto Budget
Saturday, January 15, 2011 2:00pm to 4:00pm
Wallace Emerson Community Centre
1260 Dufferin Street

Dear Friends and Neighbours,

I am writing to invite the residents of Ward 18 to a public meeting to discuss the 2011 City of Toronto Budget.

It is my intention to use this meeting as an opportunity for local residents to share their thoughts on the city budget, including what local services and programs need to be maintained and/or improved.

As promised last fall to continuously engage local residents on important matters, I am very pleased to host this meeting that will include city staff. If you're unable to attend, there are other ways to make your voice heard and I would encourage you to visit http://www.toronto.ca/city_budget or contact my office directly about other meetings happening throughout the city.

Please come with your thoughts and ideas on how we can make our community a better place to live and work.

Sincerely

Councillor Ana Bailão Ward 18, Davenport City of Toronto

Councillor Bailão's Community Office Hours are on Saturdays from 10:00am to 12:00pm at the Dufferin Mall, 900 Dufferin St., in the Abrigo Centre, Suite 104. Please come by if you wish to speak with Ana regarding any City of Toronto matters or concerns.